
As a constituent of HD 31, a rural district, I am asking for an Independent and non partisan commission 
to be in charge of redistricting.  
 
I believe Legislators should not be in charge of redistricting because of the clear conflict of interest.  
 
Additionally, HD31 is not Portland metro. We have different needs and goals in our area. I would like to 
see the lines drawn to reflect our way of life which means keeping us out of the metropolitan areas.  
 
Thank you, 
Jennifer Gilbert  
Rainier/Columbia County  
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


